
With the introduction of new Secop product plat-
forms from the end of 2022, Secop has decided to 
remove the SECOP mark stamping from the top 
half cover of the compressor housing to avoid con-
fusion between different product platforms related 
to stationary cooling applications on the market. 

Secop will implement the top half cover of the 
compresssor housing without the SECOP stamp-
ing on the N-Series from March 2023 and on the 
S-Series from April 2023. 
The detailed changes can be seen in Figure 1 and 2.

This change has no effect on product function, 
performance, or approvals.
The stamping codes corresponding to model and 
production date on the compressor housing next to 
the nameplate will remain the same.

Please contact your local Secop representative if 
you have any questions.
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Timing

Approvals

Further Information

Fig. 2	 N-Series top half cover without SECOP mark


